




INVITATION TO BID (TENDER)
    PROCUREMENT OF VoIP-PBX DIGITAL SYSTEM
The Social Security and Housing Finance Corporation (SSHFC) has budgeted funds for the procurement of VoIP-PBX DIGITAL SYSTEM.
The SSHFC now invites sealed bids from eligible bidders for VoIP-PBX DIGITAL SYSTEM.
Interested Bidders may obtain further information from and inspect the Bid documents at the office of The Managing Director at 61 Ecowas Avenue, Banjul.
A complete set of the Bidding documents may be purchased by interested bidders upon payment of a non-refundable fee of D2,500.00 (Two Thousand Five Hundred Dalasis).
Bids must be delivered to the office of The Managing Director, Social Security and Housing Finance Corporation,61 Ecowas Avenue, Banjul on or before Monday 15th February 2021 at 2:00pm Banjul time and must be accompanied by a bid security of 2% of bid price.
Bids will be opened in the presence of Bidders and /or their representatives at 2:30pm on Monday  15th February 2021 in the SSHFC Boardroom in Banjul.
For further enquires you can contact the following numbers:
Tel: 4229828 /7094881 Email: bnyan@sshfc.gm
Tel: 7944371 / 3944371 Email: fsonko@sshfc.gm
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